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June 8, 1988

Docket No.: 50-344-

Mr. David W. Cockfield
Vice President, Nuclear
Portland General Electric Company
121 S.W. Salmon Street
Portland, Oregon 97204

Dear Mr. Cockfield:

SUBJECT: GENERIC LETTER 88-03, "STEAM BINDING OF AUXILIARY FEEDWATER PUMPS"
(TACNO.67284)

On February 17, 1988, Generic Letter 88-03 was issued and requested all
licensees of operating PWRs and holders of construction permits for PWRs

toconfirmthatappropriateproceduresareinplace,andwillbemaintained}to minimize the occurrence of steam binding of the auxiliary feedwater (AFW
system each shift during times when the system is required to be operable,
and recognizing steam binding and restoring the AFW to operable status should
steam binding occur.

Your response dated May 24, 1988 confirmed that you have in place, and will
maintain, the necessary procedures. Thus, your response to Generic letter
88-03 is satisfacc.ry and no further acti.n is necessary.

Sincerely,
original signed by

Terence L. Chan, Project Manager
Project Directorate Y
Division of Reactor Projects - III,

IV, Y and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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UNITED STATESg

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION[ 9,
WASHINGTON, D C. 20$55r, j, ,

% , , , , .* June 8, 1988

Docket No.: 50-344

Mr. David W. Cockfield
Vice President, Nuclear
Portland General Electric Company
121 S.W. Salmon Street
Portland, Oregon 97204

Dear Mr. Cockfield:

SUBJECT: GENERIC LETTER 88-03, "STEAM BINDING OF AUXILIARY FEEDWATER PUMPS"
(TACNO.67284)

On February 17, 1988, Generic Letter 88-03 was issued and requested all
licensees of operating PWRs and holders of constraction permits for PWRs

toconfirmthatappropriateproceduresareinplace,andwillbemaintained}to minimize the occurrence of steam binding of the auxiliary feedwater (AFW
system each shift during times when the system is required to be operable.

| and recognizing steam binding and restoring the AFW to operable status should
steam binding occur.

Your response dated May 24, 1988 confirmed that you have in place, and will
maintain, the necessary procedures. Thus, your response to Generic Letter
88-03 is satisfactory and no further action is necessary.

Sincer ,
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4 ~. -

T rence L. Chan, Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - III,

IV, Y and Special Frojects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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4 Mr. David W. Cockfield'

Portland General Electric Company Trojan Nuclear Plant

cc:
Seitior Resi.ient Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Trojan Nuclear Plant
Post Office Box 0
Rainier, Oregon 97048

Mr. Michael J. Sykes, Chairinan
Board of County Comissioners
Columbia County
St. Helens, Oregon 97501

Mr. William T. Dixon
Oregon Department of Energy
Salem, Oregon 97310

Regional Administrator, Region V
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, Califorr.ia 94596
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